
Dear special issue editors, 
 
I have attached the requested revision for my article, “Kingdom Culture: Zombie Growth and 
Netflix Korea.” Let me here express my gratitude for the extremely insightful and thorough 
reader reports that I received. Because this submission was invited because of my participation 
in a conference, I did not have as much time as I usually might in developing this article. I am 
thus very grateful to the reviewers who delivered extremely detailed and helpful suggestions 
for revisions. I tried to address all of the issues mentioned in both reviews. As per your request, 
I highlighted the most substantive of the changes in the paper in yellow. But, let me also add 
that there are also a lot of other changes, mostly organizational, that the reviewers comments 
made me see were necessary. 
 
I am grateful for the opportunity to participate in this project. Please let me know if anything 
further is required from me. 
 
Sincerely, 
Article Author 


